
 
 
 
 
 
 

Lewis & Clark College Class of 1962 50th Reunion: June 21-24, 2012 
 
Dear Classmates, 
 
It’s hard to believe that this June marks 50 years since we graduated from Lewis & Clark College.  We have already 
begun working on this event and hope that you will plan to join us on campus for our Golden Reunion June 21-24, 
2012.  
 
When we got together recently, we reminisced about several memories still fresh from our years at LC, including: 

• Trying to find a parking space in the Freshman parking lots when it was raining and you were already late for 
your Western Civ class. 

• Walking into the cloud of blue cigarette smoke that passed for air in the Trailroom. 
• May Fete, Homecoming, Sweethearts Ball, Winter Ball, Carnival, and dancing to The Twist and other great 

oldies. 
• The wise words, good counsel, genuine friendship, and (as the occasion might demand) well-placed 

metaphorical kicks in the pants by Hester Turner, Bill Stafford, John Anderson, Eldon Fix and Don Balmer. 
• Campus clean-up days with Otto Sack. 
• And, of course, the black and orange freshman beanies. 

 
This special reunion celebration is a great way to reconnect with old friends and see the changes on campus. A 
particular highlight of the weekend will be the induction of our class members into the Albany Society, an honorary 
society which recognizes those who have reached this 50-year milestone. 
 
There is a wide range of activities planned, providing time to renew old acquaintances, brush off some long-forgotten 
memories, share a laugh or shed a tear and get in touch with your inner college student. 
 
We plan to put together a “Class Memories Booklet” to hand out at our Reunion and are including a short survey on 
the next for you to fill out for the purpose. You may print it and return it by mail or fill it out online at 
go.lclark.edu/college/reunions/1962 and scrolling down to “fill out your profile”. 
 
If you have any questions or would like more information, please feel free to contact our Reunion Representative, 
Simone Wren at 503-768-7444 or simone@lclark.edu. You can also contact one of the ’62 Reunion Volunteers—Don 
Robertson (drobertson169@comcast.net), John Marandas (jsmarandas@aol.com) or Dolores Willey Chenoweth 
(dolores117@frontier.com) if you have any ideas you would like to see incorporated in this special celebration. 
 
Happy Holidays to you and yours! Mark your calendars and we’ll see you in June! 
 
Your Reunion Volunteers 
Dolores Willey Chenoweth, Richard Ditewig, Linda Erickson, Margie Linn, John Marandas, and Don Robertson 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



CLASS OF 1962 INFORMATION SURVEY  

This survey will be used by the Class of 1962 Reunion Volunteer Committee to create a memories booklet 
to be distributed during Reunion Weekend. 

Submit this survey at http://www.surveymonkey.com/s/class62 or mail it to Class of ’62 Reunion 
Representative, Simone Wren, at 0615 SW Palatine Hill Rd., MSC 77, Portland, OR 97219. 

1. NAME: 
2. Please provide updated contact information  

a. Email address: 
b. Phone number: 
c. Mailing address: 

 
 
 

3. Please provide a brief autobiography summarizing important information about you since graduating 
from Lewis & Clark. 

 

 

 

 

 

4. Please reflect on your memories of Lewis & Clark and/or your school mates including humorous 
events and memorable happenings. 

 

 

 

 

 

5. Is there anything else you want to share with your classmates? 

 


